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lectures on Chemistry, Metallurgy, Geology, Minerology,
Mining and Engineering. The laboratories are ample to

conduct the most refined investigation.

College of Chemistry.—The course of instruction in the
College of Chemistr}' is designed for those who wish to be-
come professional chemists, either as teachers and investi-

gators, or as metallurgists, assayers, and manufacturers in

chemical industries; and also for those who wish to become
expert chemists preparatory to the pursuit of medicine,
pharmacy, mining, etc.

College of Engineeeing.—The object of this college is

to give thorough instruction in those studies which pertain

to the profession of a civil engineer. In the advanced years
instruction is also given in Physics, Geology, Zoology, and
in certain literar}' branches, including Modern Languages,
History, and Political Economy.

College of Letters.—The College of Letters maintains
two courses, the Classical and the Literary. The former
corresponds with the general course of studies in the great
colleges of the Eastern States and England. The latter af-

fords a most complete and thorough training in Modern Lan-
guages, Literature, History, etc.

Applicants for admission should be at least sixteen years
of age, and bring satisfactory testimonials. Young ladies

as well as young men are received as students. There is no
charge whatever for tuition.

The number of students now attending the University is

264- In addition, in the colleges of Law, Medicine, and
Pharmacy, there are 260 students. Total, 524.

College of Medicine.—Is held at Toland Hall in San
Francisco, and affords ample opportunities for acquiring the
highest degree of excellence in the theories of the profes-

sion.

College of Pharmacy.—Lectures are delivered twice a

week in the Hall of the Academy of Sciences, San Fran-
cisco.

College of Law.—The entire course of instruction ex-

tends through three academic years, and the school is sepa-
rated into three classes corresponding to these three years,

known respectively as Junior, Middle, and Senior.

ex-officio regents.

His Excellency George C. Perkins, Sacramento, Governor,
ex-officio President of the Board.
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